
 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston 

Vacation Care Program Week 1 
 Monday 

12/12/22 

Tuesday 
13/12/22 

Wednesday 
14/12/22 

Thursday 
15/12/22 

Friday 
16/12/22 

Morning Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Science Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 - Children are 
confident and involved 

learners  

Water Play Day (CI) 
MTOP 3 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

Free Play Day (TI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 

Willy Wonka Day (TI) 
MTOP4 – Children are 

confident and involved 
learners 

 

Christmas Party 
(whole centre) (TI) 

MTOP 1 - Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Whiteboard free play 
Drawing the clouds 

outside 
Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities 
• Make your own 

bouncy ball  
• Flying space 

rockets  
• Make your own 

slushy experiment  

Activities 
• Water sensory tubs  
• Water slide 
• Sprinklers  
• Making our own ice 

blocks 

Activities 
• Lego building  
• Free drawing  
• Board games  
• Puzzles  

Activities 
• Guess how many 

M&Ms are in the jar 
(winner takes it 
home) 

• Chocolate scented 
play dough  

• Movie  

Activities 
• Helping to set up 

Christmas party 
decorations  

• Engaging with 
Christmas party  

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston 

Vacation Care Program Week 2 
 Monday 

19/12/22 

Tuesday 
20/12/22 

Wednesday 
21/12/22 

Thursday 
22/12/22 

Friday 
23/12/22 

Morning Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Rainbow Day (CI) 
MTOP 1 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

 

Christmas Craft Day 
(TI) 

MTOP 2 - Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 

Christmas Cooking Day 
(CI) 

MTOP 3 - Children have 
a strong sense of 

wellbeing 

Christmas Games (TI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

Schoolies Christmas 
Party (TI) 

MTOP 5 - Children are 
effective 

communicators 

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Whiteboard free play 
Drawing the clouds 

outside 
Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities  
• Rainbow cupcake 

making 
• Rainbow hanging 

decoration  
• Edible rainbow 

bread  

Activities  
• Gingerbread play 

dough tray 
• Salt dough 

ornaments/ 
decorating 

• Christmas cards 

Activities  
• Reindeer cookies  
• Christmas tree mini 

pizzas  
• Christmas rocky 

road  
• Christmas kebabs  

Activities  
• Candy cane hunt  
• Snowball toss  
• Marshmallow snow 

man stack race 
• Christmas pass the 

parcel 

Activities  
• Christmas face 

painting 
• Christmas canvas 

painting 
• Christmas movies 

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston 

Vacation Care Program Week 3 
 Monday 

26/12/22 

Tuesday 
27/12/22 

Wednesday 
28/12/22 

Thursday 
29/12/22 

Friday 
30/12/22 

Morning Activity 

Boxing Day Public 
Holiday 

Christmas Day 
Public Holiday 

Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Technology Day (CI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

Colour Run (PI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

New Year’s Eve (TI) 
MTOP 3 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

 

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities  
• Xbox  
• Nintendo Switch  
• Bring in your own 

technology 

Activities  
• Wear white and 

expect to get 
colorful! 

Activities  
• Making party hats 
• New Year’s Eve 

slime making 
• New Year’s Disco  

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston 

Vacation Care Program Week 4 
 Monday 

02/01/23 

Tuesday 
03/01/23 

Wednesday 
04/01/23 

Thursday 
05/01/23 

Friday 
06/01/23 

Morning Activity 

New Year’s Day 
Public Holiday 

Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Community Day (TI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators  

Sports Day (TI) 
MTOP 3 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

Sensory Day (TI) 
MTOP 4 - Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 

STEM Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 – Children are 
confident and involved 

learners 
 

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Drawing the clouds 
outside 

Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities  
• Singing songs with 

nursery/ toddlers  
• Reading stories 

with JK/SK 
• Drawing with Kindy  

Activities  
• Just dance  
• Handball  
• Soccer  

Activities  
• Butter slime  
• Edible pudding 

slime  
• Edible 

marshmallow 
playdough  

Activities  
• Pretzel and 

marshmallow 
structures  

• Apple volcano  
• Lego marble maze 

making  

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston 

Vacation Care Program Week 5 
 Monday 

09/01/23 

Tuesday 
10/01/23 

Wednesday 
11/01/23 

Thursday 
12/01/23 

Friday 
13/01/23 

Morning Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Fruit And Veggies Day 
(TI) 

MTOP 1 - Children have 
a strong sense of 

identity 

Crazy Sock Day (PI) 
MTOP 2 - Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 

Crazy Hair Day (PI) 
MTOP 3 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
wellbeing 

Disney Day (CI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators  

Art Day (PI, CI) 
MTOP 4 - Children are 
confident and involved 

learners  

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Whiteboard free play 
Drawing the clouds 

outside 
Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities  
• Make your own 

smoothies  
• Fruit/veggie kebabs  

Activities  
• Decorate your own 

paper socks  
• Wear your own 

crazy socks 

Activities  
• Come with your 

hair crazy 
• Coloured hair spray 

Activities  
• Movie character 

spray art  
• Disney trivia  
• Disney bingo  

Activities  
• Shaving cream 

marble art 
• Squirt gun painting  
• Free drawing/ 

painting  

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

  



 

 

Guppy’s Early Learning Centre – Kingston  

Vacation Care Program Week 6 
 Monday 

16/01/23 

Tuesday 
17/01/23 

Wednesday 
18/01/23 

Thursday 
19/01/23 

Friday 
20/01/23 

Morning Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

Morning Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Morning Activity 

Back To School Day 
(TI) 

MTOP 2 - Children are 
connected with and 
contribute to their 

world 
 

Maths Day (CI) 
MTOP 4 - Children are 
confident and involved 

learners  

Natural Resource Day 
(TI) 

MTOP 3 - Children 
have a strong sense of 

wellbeing 

Circus Day (TI) 
MTOP 5 - Children are 

effective 
communicators 

 

Last Day Party (CI) 
MTOP 1 - Children have 

a strong sense of 
identity 

Lunch Provided by Guppy’s 

Quiet Time 
Activity 

Whiteboard free play 
Drawing the clouds 

outside 
Silent ball Story book reading Play doh 

Afternoon 
Activity 

Activities 
• Writing goals for 

the new school 
year  

• Making vision 
boards  

• Back to school eye-
spy 

Activities  
• Colour puzzles  
• Measuring rainbow 

rice sensory day  
• Star tessellation  
• Symmetry cotton 

tip picture making 

Activities  
• Scavenger hunt  
• Outdoor games  
• Stuck in the mud  
• What’s the time mr 

wolf  

Activities  
• Face painting  
• Long block 

balancing tricks  
• Create your own 

ring toss  
• Big top circus slime  

Activities  
• Letter canvas 

painting  
• Party foods  
• Disco  
• Party bags  
• Party games  

Afternoon Tea Provided by Guppy’s 

Late Activity Child led activities (board games, card games, drawing and arts and crafts) 

 

 


